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Williston Lake Elders Society – Presentation 
Acting President of the Williston Lake Elders Society, David Fogarty, provided Mayor and Council 
with an overview and update on the society’s activities. This included current plans to secure 
funding for seniors’ residences that cover everything from active lifestyle to long term care. On 
November 26, 2024, at 7 pm, the society will be hosting a public community meeting at the 
Legion to update the community of their journey to date. All residents are welcome to attend. 
 
Community Grants Presentations – Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce 
 Council adopted the Community Grants Policy 3.16 which requires all organizations approved 
for Fee-For Service Agreements to provide an in-person presentation to Council at the end of 
each year of the Agreement, highlighting accomplishments, goals and objectives, benefits 
provided to the community. The Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce presented their annual 
report to Council. 
 
Mackenzie Community Services – Letter of Support 
Mackenzie Community Services requested Council’s support for their application to the 
Northern Development Initiative Trust for their capacity building project and to hire a 
bookkeeper. Council  approved the request. 
 
Williston Lake Elders Society – Land Request 
A motion was made for staff to bring Council a report on the dollar value of the land in which 
the Ernie Bodin Community Centre is currently located after a request for an in kind donation of 
land from the Williston Lake Elders Society.  
 
Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce Annual Auction 
Council passed a motion to donate a gift basket to the 2024 Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce 
Annual Auction.  
 
Letter to School District 57 Trustees and Superintendent  
Council received a letter from the Mackenzie Collaborative Community Table advocating for 
Early Childhood Education certification programs being offered to Mackenzie residents in 
anticipation of the new childcare facility.  
 
New Shop Local Branding 
Council received a report on the updated Shop Local branding campaign. The new brand will be 
launching as part of the upcoming Plaid Friday celebrations on November 29, 2024. 
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Coming Events 
Williston Lake Elders Society Public Update Meeting 
Date: Tuesday November 26 
Time: 7:00pm  
Where: Mackenzie Legion  
 
Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce Annual Auction 
Date: Saturday November 30 
Time: Doors at 6:00pm 
Where: Mackenzie Legion 
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